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I have been a law abiding citizen in oregon for over 60 years! The politics and liberals 

of this state are trying to make me a criminal! I should not have to have a permit to 

buy a gun! I have never been to jail or even court! This is unconstitutional and a 

money grab for the liberal government!  


